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Please deny'the demand from the Southern Nevada

Lincoln counties.
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Nov 16, 2011

Jason King
NV

Dear King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50
billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate
Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over
a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price iag for this
project.

This is a wonderful part of our country that definitely needs

protection at this time. | travel through the Great Basin almost every
year now and have really grown to appreciate its unique beauty. This
water project is a VERY BAD idea for multiple reasons not the least of
which is its cost at a time when the economy of this part of the
country is way down. Stop this project now and please don't allow itin
the future either. Thank you for your attention to this important

issue.  Sincerely, Curt Sanders Zephyr Cove, NV.

We urge you to deny the applications filed by the Southern Nevada Water

Authority and support the best interests of all of Nevada.

Sincerely,

Mr. Curt Sanders
PO Box 1283
Zephyr Cove, NV 89448-1283

Wed, Nov 16, 2011 at 7:18 AM

11/21/11 3: 16 PM



